
Upcoming Events



Tuesday, August 8th
SOB Meeting at 6:00 pm

Board of Directors Meeting
at 7:00 pm



Sunday, September 10th

All Members Meeting 
at 12:00 pm

Board of Directors Meeting
at 1:00 pm








Camp Dates



Session 4: Monday, July 31 
to Friday, August 11




Shady Oaks Camp Newsletter
August 2023 | www.shadyoakscamp.org

We had a WONDERFUL second and third
session of camp!

Our fourth and final session of camp has just begun! We are so
thankful for all of the memories we've made so far this summer.
We've had SO much fun!

Let's give a huge shout out to our incredible staff, volunteers, and
donors for their dedication to Shady Oaks!
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camp Halloween
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TRIP TO LEGACY
RANCH
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Family Day 

We will be holding elections for our board of directors in September. Nominations will continue to be
accepted at our September Members Meeting before the elections. All Board positions are for a 2 year term.
Current Nominees are:

Bill Martin-Vice President | Michael Leddin-Treasurer 
Marcie Flores-Board Member | Agnes M Pisano-Board Member
VACANT-Board Member | VACANT-Board Member | VACANT-Board Member



Thank you to Joey's Red Hots for giving our
campers something to scream for!! Your ice
cream brought many smiles and joy! 
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J o e y ' s  R e d  H o t s

A huge thank you to Group Therapy Band! You always do an awesome job and bring so much
enjoyment to our campers. You really know how to rock a crowd!!

G r o u p  T h e r a p y
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Michael Hayes Memoriall

THANK YOU TO OUR DONORS!

Thank you to everyone who
was involved in helping us
collect plastic bags to get
our first TREX bench. Also
a big thank you to the
TREX company for offering
this recycling program. We
will start collecting again
for our second bench in
November.  So start saving
those plastic bags

TREX Bench

Jane Harrington and Gary Schaid


